
September 2025  Volume 25, Issue 09 

 

   

Welcome back, Bobcat fami-
lies! We hope everyone had a 
wonderful summer and is ready 
for another fantastic school 
year. We are honored to serve 
as your PTA President and 
Vice President this year and 
can’t wait to see what we ac-
complish together! 
 
Thanks to your incredible sup-
port last year, we were able to 
help complete the much-
needed updates in the media 
center — a bright, engaging 
space our students are already 
loving. This year, we’re setting 
our sights on another exciting goal: raising funds to add new turf in the play 
areas behind the back court and between the goat pen and the playground. 
We also hope to raise enough to put sails over the uncovered court. These 
upgrades will provide safer, cleaner, and more accessible spaces for our kids 
to run, play, and enjoy their time outside. 
 
Our biggest fundraising event of the year is the Boosterthon Fun Run, kick-
ing off in October! This is always such a fun time for students, and it’s also 
our largest contributor to meeting our annual fundraising goals. Students will 
gather pledges from family and friends and then participate in a fun, high-
energy run that brings the whole school community together. 
 
We’re also thrilled to introduce a brand-new Volunteer Incentive Program- 
Give a Little, Get a Little. It is designed to recognize and celebrate our amaz-
ing parent volunteers. After joining the PTA, parents can begin logging vol-
unteer hours and earning fun rewards throughout the year. One special incen-
tive we’re bringing back (thank you, Mrs. Stone!) is “Lunch with Your 
Kiddo on Campus.” This cherished event will happen twice a year. The first 
will be open to all and another will be for anyone that has 10 volunteer hours. 
 
We’ll have plenty of ways for you to get involved, both big and small, so 
keep an eye on the monthly newsletter and our social media for opportunities 
to help out and connect with our wonderful school community. 
 
Here’s to a great year ahead — let’s make it the best one yet! 
 
With gratitude, 
Barrie Vause & Jincy Soler 
PTA President   PTA Vice President 
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Yvonne T. McKitrick Elementary 

CALENDAR 
 

September 
1st Labor Day / No School 
 
 

5th PTA Volunteer/ 
 Homeroom Parent  
 Virtual Training 
 

8th Grandparents’ Day #1 
 

9th Grandparents’ Day #2 
 

10th Fall Picture Day 

17th Chick-fil-a Dine Out 
 

19th  All Pro Dads Meeting 
 

22nd-26th Fall Book Fair 
24th  General PTA Meeting 
 

25th Fall Conference Night 
 
October 
2nd Custodian Appreciation 
 Day 
 

2nd Boosterthon Kickoff 
 

10th Boosterthon Fun Run 
 Day 
 
 

17th All Pro Dads Meeting 
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https://www.hillsboroughschools.org/host
https://www.primroseschools.com/schools/lutz/classrooms/summer-adventure-club
https://www.srkcamp.com/school/
https://www.discoverypoint.com/centers/lutz/
https://playcheval.com/after-school-program
https://www.jcccohncampus.com/programs/club j-after-school-enrichment-program
https://theafterschoolscholar.com/
https://www.bayhopedayschool.com/
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Open House 2025 

 
This year’s Open House was a wonderful opportunity for students and families to 
connect with our school community. Students met their new teachers, visited former 
teachers, and had the pleasure of greeting our new principal, Mrs. Stone, as well as 
introducing themselves to Assistant Principal Ms. Bielitz. Families participated in a 
school-wide scavenger hunt and enjoyed visits with our resident goats and chickens. We 
are also grateful to our business partners, Elite Ink and Twisted Kettle, who were on 
hand providing school spirit wear and yummy popcorn, adding to the excitement of the 
day!  

https://www.hillsboroughschools.org/host
https://www.primroseschools.com/schools/lutz/classrooms/summer-adventure-club
https://www.srkcamp.com/school/
https://www.discoverypoint.com/centers/lutz/
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SCHOOL YEAR KICKS OFF IN A “SWEET” WAY! 
 
What a “sweet” evening we had on August 19th at the an-
nual back-to-school ice cream social hosted by our PTA 
Family Nights Committee!  We had a fantastic turnout, and 
it was wonderful to see students, families, teachers, and 
staff enjoying time together on campus!  
 
Big thanks Martinez FFA for bringing the adorable animals, Art Paper Scis-
sors for the crafts and slime, and The Little Gym! We were also fortunate 
enough to have Three Brothers Pizza and The Twisted Kettle providing 
food and snack options for our families! 
 
Our Bobcat mascot was also present for some high fives, hugs, and photo 
opportunities! 
 
Special thanks to everyone that signed up for PTA memberships! Bobcat 
families are amazing!  If you are interested in joining our committee, please 
email FamilyNights@Mckitrictpta.com.  

mailto:FamilyNights@Mckitrictpta.com


September 2025  Volume 25, Issue 09 

 



September 2025  Volume 25, Issue 09 

 



September 2025  Volume 25, Issue 09 

 

McKitrick Business Partner 
Spotlight 

Thank you to our business partner!  

We love our Business Partners! With the start of the new school 
year, we are welcoming new Business Partner applicants. We have 
several commitment levels available. For more info, please contact 

Cristine Whitman at businesspartners@McKitrickPTA.com  

mailto:businesspartners@McKitrickPTA.com
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2025-2026 

Interested in being more involved in the PTA? Please contact president@mckitrickpta.com to learn more 
about open positions and volunteer opportunities! 

mailto:president@mckitrickpta.com

